
 

 

To the Editorial Office of WJCC. 

31st August, 2020 

The authors of the manuscript ID: 57686 entitled: “A review of the 

cardiovascular impact of COVID-19 with a focus on children”, 

certified that it has been reviewed and comprehensive edited by a native 

English speaker (Dr. Branislava Grujic), who currently works at the 

Pediatric Cardiology Division of our center. 

Should you require any additional information or corrections, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely,  

 

Moises Rodriguez-Gonzalez 

 

 

Branislava Grujic 

 

 

 

 


